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The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 7:00 PM in
the Cafeteria of the Downey Elementary School located at 250 Downey Street, Westwood,
Massachusetts 02090, to review the draft Open Space and Recreation Plan updated in 2018 and 2019.
The Open Space and Recreation Plan Committee has prepared an update of the previous Open Space and
Recreation Plan (OSRP) previously completed in 2000. The Open Space and Recreation Plan sets goals
and recommendations to protect open space and recreation resources in Westwood.

If inclement weather necessitates canceling the public hearing, the public hearing will be continued to a
“snow date” of Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Cafeteria of the Downey School Cafeteria
located at 250 Downey Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090. In this event, a notice will be posted on
the Town’s website at http://www.townhall. westwood.ma.us and a notice will be posted on the front door
of Downey School announcing the meeting cancelation and continuance date.

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current Applications
Link” for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org. You may also view the material between
8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, and 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Friday at the office of
the Planning Board at the Carby Street Municipal Building at 50 Carby Street. Interested persons are
encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Planning Board.
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